
Bidford on Avon 
Church of England Primary School 

 

NEWSLETTER 30 – 13th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Year 6 SATs – Well done to all our Year 6 children who have taken their SATs this week.  They have all worked 
really hard to do their best.  As a reward for all their effort the children enjoyed a non-curriculum day on Friday 
including making dens in Forest School and taking part in sports activities.   
 
Seaside Topic – Pupils in Year 1 and 2 carried out a survey amongst the children about different beaches they 
have visited, they then looked at the map to locate the resort.  This may be a good opportunity for parents to 
continue this at home by getting out photos of the family on the beach and talking about what they did and 
saw. 
 
Maths - Children in Years 3 and 4 have been looking at money during their maths lessons, converting between 
pounds and pence and estimating how much money they think items will cost based on their knowledge of 
rounding.  
 
Class Photos – Class photos should be ordered direct from Tempest Photography – please see email sent last 
week with the link to your child’s photo. All orders placed online before 22nd May will have free delivery to 
school.  Copies of the photos will be on display after school in the hall on Monday and Tuesday.  
 
Going Home Notes – Please send a note in with your child or email in advance if your child is going home with 
another adult. If you are unable to do this, please telephone the office before 2.30pm. 
 
Mental Health Workshop Survey - Thank you to everyone who has completed the Mental Health workshop 
survey.  It will be live for a further two weeks for anyone who has not yet completed 
it.https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/9RSKQYD . 
 
Clubs Update  – There will be no Year 3 & 4 Boys Football club on Mon 23rd May and no KS2 Girls Football on 
Tues 24th May. 
 
Reminders: 

• Children should come to school in their correct school uniform including black shoes.  Plain black trainers 
should only be worn for PE. 

• All children should bring a water bottle so that they can keep hydrated during the day.  Bottles should 
contain only still water.  Do not send in fizzy drinks or squash. 

• On sunny days, please make sure your child has a named sun hat.  ‘Once a day’ sun cream should be applied 
before school; do not send sun cream into school.  

 
Covid Arrangements  

• Children who are unwell (particularly if they have a high temperature) should stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people. Children should return to school when they no longer have a high temperature, 
and they are well enough to attend. 

• Children with a positive COVID-19 test result should stay at home and avoid contact with other people for at 
least 3 days. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/9RSKQYD


 
Dates for your Diary –   

• There will be a Teacher Training Day on Fri 27th May. 

• Pupil annual reports will be emailed to parents during week commencing 4th July. 

• Sports Day will be held on Thurs 7th July. KS2 will be in the morning with Rec and KS1 in the afternoon. 

• Parent Teacher meetings to discuss annual reports will be held on Tues 12th and Thurs 14th July. 

• The school summer term will finish on Thursday 21st July. 
 
Book of the Week – Children in Miss Sheehan’s class have been reading ‘Charlie Changes into a Chicken’ by Sam 
Copeland. Charlie has an incredible secret… he can change into animals.  All sorts of animals: a flea, a pigeon, 
even a rhino.  Trouble is, he can’t decide when – it only happens when he gets worried.  Charlie isn’t keen on 
changing into a chicken in the middle of the school play……………! 

  

 

Mr A Simms 
 


